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VIRDEN - The Macoupin County Sheriff's Office said in a statement Thursday 
afternoon that at around 9:46 a.m. today, the Virden Police Department received a call 
from North Mac High School in reference to a note being found that indicated there was 
"an active shooter."

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100064538088313&__cft__=AZWnk9o8Vw7OpKp3zB0eDQzl_W-rF5VlYO3enhO_uvOw2_n_am28JhU4kHmS-Kzw_JYky0eRWcBBMI61SzVvWCZItcdsJImt2OOKWYPAAkDoMXdL-jGrU0MkvkDUlmEHPFp3YiweFog2llMjr9As9kLAQC00fotJ4PZUJHAfzxC5pQ&__tn__=-UC%2CP-R&utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link


Virden officer arrived on scene within 3 to 4 minutes and begin searching the building. 
The Virden Police officer was able to determine very quickly that there was no active 
shooter.

The building was put on full lockdown and searched thoroughly by the Virden Police 
department, the Macoupin County Sheriff’s Office Illinois State Police, and the 
Secretary of State Police.

"There is no threat to the school at this time," the Macoupin County Sheriff's Office said.

The investigation is being conducted by the Virden Police Department along with 
assistance from the Macoupin County Sheriff's Office.


